
West Lodge, 
Will Barker Studios, 

Ealing, 
London 

 
18 December 1933 

 
Dear Miss Northmoor, 
 
We should like to invite you to a screen test 
for an upcoming motion picture with sound on 
the 21st December. 
 
Whilst we cannot give you any details of the 
production, for obvious reasons, the director 
has seen your performance in Nosferatu and 
feels you would be perfect for the role. 
 
A provisional appointment has been made for 
you on  
Monday 21st December at 11.45. 
 
He hopes you will be able to join him for lunch 
afterwards. 
 
Please telegram to inform us whether this 
appointment is convenient for you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Jack Brown 
 
Jack Brown 
 
Secretary to the Studio Head 


